THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

Sept. 16, 1943.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physiecal Education,
University of Kansas.

Dear Phog,

In referenc«;h‘%_o your recent letter conecerning the Third
War Lean Drive, allow,to say that my wife and I will buy each
month two U. S. War B@nds Series E, one for $50.00 and one for
$25.00, and have placed a standing erder to that effeet with our
bank, the First National Bank of Lawrence.

This same purchase each month we have made during the last
twe years, and will continue te do so as leng as present conditions
exist.

With best persenal wishes and also fer the complete success
of your committee in the War Lean drive,

Very cordially yours,
avrs.
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